
Subject:  DCMST Freshman application & selection process for the 2022/23 school year

Dear counselors, principals, and math teachers:

On behalf of the DCMST staff, I am sharing the following information:

● Applications for current Dearborn Public School students and out-of-district students are
available on our website/blog (deadline to apply is February 28, 2022)

● Applications are open to all students who will successfully complete Algebra 1 by June
2022

● Students will be selected based on available standardized test scores (NWEA, Algebra 1
Sem 1 Common Assessment) and GPA

We hope that all 8th grade Algebra 1 teachers can take some time during their class by
February 17th to show this video to all of their Algebra 1 students.

Here is the link for the informational Zoom session for parents of eligible students on February
2nd at 7 PM.  This link will also be on the DCMST website.

Please direct students and parents to the DCMST website/blog for information and the online
application.

As always, thank you for your support!

Dr. - PrincipalWinifred Green
Mr. - Assistant PrincipalOussama Baydoun
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